
 
 

 
Message from Mr Kilbride  
Welcome back after half term – I hope everyone enjoyed a good break!  I certainly have the sense this week that everyone 
has come back feeling more refreshed and with Spring around the corner, it is a lovely time of year.  
Term has got underway with a busy programme of assessments this week and next, which will feed into information 
shared with you in the March Parent Consultation meetings. 
Despite some very wet weather, Y6 and Y3 continue in Forest School this term.  Yesterday, Y6 learned a great deal about 
perseverance and they really enjoyed the wet weather – bringing half of the mud from Forest school back up into the 
school building! 
We look forward to a successful term ahead as we lead up towards Easter. 

 

Special Mentions 
Well done to all of our children who received a Special Mention and 
certificate from their teacher in assembly today –  

• Billy D – for his huge improvement in his writing. 

• Jessica B – for always trying her best in all of her learning. 

• Charlotte G – lovely writing about the savannah. 

• Harry H – for his enthusiasm in Maths this week. 

• Albert T – his fantastic effort and progress in Reading. 

• Henry T – working hard to improve his writing.  

• Roman T – fantastic knowledge about fractions. 

• Natasha F – always being ready to learn.  

• Josue PV – working hard to improve his times tables. 

• Maisie K – her fabulous improvement in reading.  

• Poppy G – for always working hard and trying her best. 

• Holly P – for always working hard and trying her best.  

• Harry F, Julian F, Bobby R – working well together to compose a piece of music. 

 Register Rabbit  
Congratulations to this 
week’s Key Stage 
winners of Register 
Rabbit for their 
excellent attendance: 

YEAR 1 
YEAR 6 

Our class totals were: 
Year 6 100% 
Year 3 97.6% 
Year 4 96.7% 
Year 1 94.4% 
Year 2 94.1% 
Year R 93.9% 
Year 5 93.7% 
 

 

Imago Young Carers  
Please click the link here https://www.high-
firs.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=385&type=pdf 
for information about the services provided by Imago.  This 
information helps you to identify if your child might be 
categorised as a young carer, and the support that might be 
available for your family. 
 

 In our classes 
this week 
Reception –  
learned to order 

objects from the longest to the shortest. 
Year 1 – have been working hard on their reading 
skills this week.  
Year 2 – learned about the history of space travel.  
Year 3 – learned about Viking longships.  
Year 4 – created collages of the colosseum.  
Year 5 – practised vector drawings on the 
computer.  
Year 6 – learned about “Mickey Mousing” – using 
sounds to mimic actions in music.  
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 This Week Term Total Top Scorers this week  

BEECH 126 980 Robert Y2; Michael Y5 

CHESTNUT 119 1456 Mason Y2; Alfie Y5 

OAK 114 1120 Jack Y2; Daisy Y5 

ASH 90 1290 Lenny Y2; Izzy Y5 
 

 

INSET DAYS  
Fri 24th May 2024 

   Mon 1st July 2024  

Coming up next week… 
 
Thursday 29th February – Yr3 Class Assembly 10.10am  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

   


